








Preliminary Plans pending final approvals and planning.

The Barwon Heads Football and Netball Club has a
proud history spanning over 100 years, built by a
community passionate about offering a sporting haven
for local enthusiasts. People from all walks of life have
contributed to our success - some through their hard
work and time, others through financial support.

To continue this legacy and nurture our growing Seagull
family, we invite you to contribute in any way you can.
Whether it’s through physical labor or financial
assistance, your support is invaluable to us.
Thank you for your consideration to invest in our future,
and we look forward to an enduring partnership in the
years to come.

Together all the Way

- Russell ‘Nipper’ Hyland

As we look toward 2025 and beyond, our focus is firmly on 
building a stronger, more connected club for the future. We
will continue to strive to be a leader in community sport and
provide a great social environment for participants and
members to enjoy and have fun. We’re excited about 2025,
and will be focused on delivering the following:

•  Competitive Football & Netball program:  Seniors  
and Juniors. Off season activities has seen the 
establishment of formidable Coaching Panels across 
both sports. Quality player recruitment and retention of  
our valuable current player lists will see 2025 Seagulls 
back at the top and competing strongly in finals.

•   Clubroom Redevelopment works: The complete 
refurbishment of our downstairs club rooms will 
commence mid-year. This will significantly improve 
player medical and changeroom facilities, both for 
Seagull players and visiting teams alike; it will be 
second to none in the BFL!

•  Enhanced digital engagement: Broader community 
reach: enhanced social media, celebrating success, 
spotlighting sponsors, building the Seagull brand.

•  Networking Opportunities: New sponsorship initiatives, 
scheduled club events, enhanced gameday experience, 
Captains Club, sponsorship luncheons.

Our commitment to fostering deeper relationships within 
our community remains at the heart of our mission. We 
aim to strengthen our partnerships with local businesses, 
ensuring that Barwon Heads Football & Netball Club continues 
to serve as a cornerstone of our town. 

Together, we will create a lasting legacy for future generations 
of Seagulls.
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